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  ********************* 
2013 Bark For Life Presenting Sponsor
********************* 
Spring 2013 Newsletter (Lasting Footprints) now available....Follow this Newsletter Link
 *********************  
2013 Sunday Night Concerts Schedule
Please follow this "Concert Link" for the listing  
*********************  
[bookmark: _GoBack]2013 Friday Morning for Children Concert Schdule
Please follow this "Friday Morning Link" for the listing
*********************  
 
The Legacy Lives
Future of Stanley Park
The Capital Campaign Committee thank you for making our October community information sessions regarding the future of Stanley Park a success. The Building Commitee will be meeting in the upcoming month and we will continue to hold infomational sessions as the process moves forward.
For additional information on this process and for updates please call Bob McKean 413-568-9312 ext. 102 or Amy L'Esperance ext 108.
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Architectural Rendering of the proposed new pavilion
at Stanley Park -Westfield, MA
The pavilion will face the Carillon Tower and will be nestled in the natural wooded area near the existing Park Rest Rooms and the "Eternal Light" across from the Rose Garden.
For more information on the Funding Campaign please call our office 413-568-9312 or email (director@stanleypark.org)
We ask for your support in helping us carry on the Legacy of Frank Stanley Beveridge and all those who have helped Stanley Park become what it is today.
*********************
Announcing
Zumba In The Park
Session 1 - May 7 - June 11, 2013
For more information please call 
413-568-9312 ext 108 or 100
or Follow this "Zumba Link"
*********************  
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